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From: Elisabeth Berkelman
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Cedar Street Pavement Markings
Date: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 10:39:41 AM

Hello, 

I'm a resident of the "Wingra Wedge" section of the Bay Creek neighborhood.

I'm writing to register my strong support for reserving the 100' of pavement in
question for buffered bike lanes rather than additional parking spaces. 

Thanks!

Elisabeth Berkelman

1309 N Wingra Dr, Madison, WI 53715
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